
HOLMES CHAPEL WI 

Newsletter—SUMMER 2019 

Since our last Summer Newsletter 

we’ve crafted; enjoyed the Village 

Fair; had a sumptuous meal at the  

Swettenham Arms with the Dane   

Valley Group; been privileged to help 

out at the 100 years celebrations the 

Local History Group/U3A  organised, 

and thrown a few arrows.  We’ve     

enjoyed some great Speakers and so 

far this year they have 

entertained us in various 

subjects - is there       

anybody out there;    

chutneys;  and if some of 

us were a bit rusty - the 

birds and the bees; and 

the history of Pyrex?   

 

See overleaf for our programme for the rest of the year and see 

our website for full reports and more pictures. 

What have we been up to? 

All ready and waiting for 

our first customers 

Our match with Warmingham WI 

https://holmeschapelwi.weebly.com/uploads/1/7/3/3/17331252/img-0513_2_orig.jpg


Meetings are held in St Luke’s Church Hall on the 

4th Tuesday of each month, please ring our             

Secretary Thelma   Dutton on 01477  537989  or  our 

President  Linda Gammon on 01477 534394 if you’d 

like to join us.   

 

Have a look at our website for more information  

- holmeschapelwi.weebly.com    

 

@holmeschapelwi  

Future Meetings 
23rd July 2019 
Speaker: Peter Braun 
‘Monarchy and Dunham (The Grey Area)’ 
27th August 2019 
Speaker: Norma Walmsley 
‘The Colossus of Roads’ 
24th September 2019 
Speaker: Karen Wilson 
‘Reflexology for Health & Wellbeing' 
22nd October 2019 
Speaker: Susan Ord 
‘The Forensics of Handwriting’ 
26th November 2019 
AGM 
3rd December 2019 
Christmas Party 

At our Birthday Party members and visitors       

enjoyed a Fish & Chip Supper, with a glass of wine 

or soft drink.  Our entertainment for the evening 

was a quiz followed by a sing song, accompanied 

by Peter Cotton, husband of one of our members.  

Dane Valley Group Spring Meeting 
Eleven of our members joined other Dane Valley 

Group members at Goostrey Village Hall for the 

Group's Spring Meeting. Lesley Smith once again   

entertained us, but this time as the formidable      

Margaret Thatcher.  The competition was for a    

handbag and was won by Lower Withington, with 

Swettenham second and Smallwood third, so the 

Rose Bowl went to Lower Withington. The 2    

minute reports were given by Lower Withington 

and Goostrey.  The fantastic cakes were provided by Lower Withington, so you 

could definitely say that Lower Withington had a busy night. Once again beautifully      

organised 

by Jose 

Sykes, ably assisted by Pat Ingram, and a        

thoroughly enjoyable evening was had 

by all those who attended. 

Mamie, Anne, Deirdre, Valerie and Jean tried their luck at 10-Pin bowling 

on the 12th June last year. Mamie and Jean were the lucky winners with 

one game each. 

Valerie and Lynda 

Lesley as Margaret Thatcher 


